










































## Core Working Group Meeting Notes (29-Aug-2019)

Attendees:

Participants (13)

Type to filter...

 Trevor Conn (Host, me)	   
	 
 Anthony Bonafide	 
	 
 Daniel Harms	 
 Diana	 
 Eric Cotter	 
 ijohnson	 
 Jim Wang	 
	 
 Mike (Intel)	 
 Tingyu zeng	 
 Walt (Intel)	 

## Old Business

- Integrating Security Services w/Core Services
  - Any updates/questions from Diana?
    - Adding Application Services credentials – need an issue for this
      - Mike to send default credentials and collection name via Slack
      - This is for store-and-forward capabilities
        - Need a decision on where to store certs for MQTT northbound
      - Issue #1 expecting PR tomorrow
      - Follow-up w/DevOps once that's created
    - Revisit global configuration in Consul
      - *Still need to follow up on getting issues created*
- Revisiting Error handling proposal
  - Anthony to screenshare based on progress

## New Business

- Review of proposal for backward compatibility testing. See “Supporting Documents” on wiki for this meeting
- Any new business?